
Thanks to a matching gift from the Elsa and Peter Soderberg
Foundation, your corporate gift to the United at Work Hurricane Ian

Response Fund will be DOUBLED up to $500,000. Individuals
impacted by Hurricane Ian who are employed by Charlotte County

employers are eligible to apply for this assistance. 



When you GIVE HOPE through your contribution, we can help members
of your team who were impacted by Hurricane Ian to GET HOPE.

$500,000 MATCHING GIFT FOR 
United at Work 
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Donate online at:  www.unitedwayccfl.org/unitedatwork


